Financial Support for Congo DR Congo 2nd Gen Korea Trip to Top Gun
Workshop, Blessing, & True Father's Seung Hwa anniversary
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Dear all,

Mary Bidard has informed me of the efforts that our members in the DRC are making, to try and have 2nd
Gen and University age youth attend the Top Gun workshop, and also the Blessing and True Father's

Seung Hwa anniversary in Korea.

True Mother has offered partial support towards travel costs, and accommodation, etc, in Korea, but
FFWPU in Congo is seeking financial help from all who are able to assist this effort.

If you would like to offer any kind of financial help, donations can be sent to Mary's account, as

suggested on the accompanying letter from the DRC National Leader, Papa Kadima. Mary can then make
sure the donations reach appropriate families, rather than going into a generic 'pot’ of money.

Thanks very much.
Regards,

David
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